
 

FEBRUARY 2024 

Looking for a great way to attract new members and celebrate them—and have 
some fun? Then download our MISSION 1.5 social kit with ready-to-use Facebook 
covers, customizable social media graphics and more so you can show your 
appreciation for new members and your support of MISSION 1.5 LINK 

International President Patti Hill 
 

  

 

  

BUILD SUCCESS 

 
Hello Fellow Lions, 
 
This is the final column in our discussion of the GMA process – Build a Team, Build a 
Vision, Build a Plan and Build Success. This month we will review how to “Build Success” 
either at the District or Club level.  
 
We can recall that in the “Build a Plan” phase of the GMA process our District and Clubs 
have created Goals and Action Plans to support each of those Goals. Now it is critical that 
we take steps to foster success with those plans.  
 
Building Success is done through accomplishing our Goals and completing our Action 
Plans. To implement this success, we should 
consider:                                                                                         
·        Assigning responsibility to goals and action steps 
·        Holding meetings to check-in on progress 
·        Regularly reviewing progress on goals and actions to track progress 
·        Communication of progress and concerns 
·        Celebration and recognition 
 
During the goal setting and action planning efforts it is helpful to assign 
responsibilities. Who is to take the lead on each goal, who is assigned to each action 
item.? This will enable us to create alignment within our District and Clubs and avoid 
confusion. 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lionsclubs.org%2Fen%2Fresources-for-members%2Fsocial-media%2Fkits%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR22qBuwCV28I2Iifo8YF5U-Q3tFa812_6a3dsisTzGnRKAIKFOyyEQh1SU%23missiontogrow&data=05%7C02%7C%7C30b43894d0fd4d4f4c3208dc3ce7016e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638452210070212471%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HvBYWGdRbD3NEMw4ybsnkPRKBM9imW5v4edHeR60Y14%3D&reserved=0


 
Holding regular review sessions of the Goals and Actions will help us to review progress, 
track results, and discuss challenges or shortfalls. These review meetings can be held 
during Club meetings, Board meetings, or through a separate on-line meeting. When 
reviewing Action Plans it is good to discuss progress on each step and to adjust 
completion dates if necessary.  When reviewing Goals, it is common to agree if the goal is 
on track, slightly behind track, or will not be met.  These are often reflected with the colors 
green, yellow, or red, respectively. 
 
Communication of Goals, Action Plans, and progress is also very important.  Our Clubs 
and District need to be aware of our Goals so we can align everyone and of our progress 
to be aware of our accomplishments and our areas for improvement. Communication can 
be up or down in our organization. Club Presidents can communicate goals and progress 
to their members and to the Zone Chair or District Governor.  
 
The last and crucial consideration is to celebrate successes and give recognition. Every 
action item completed, and every goal reached is an opportunity to recognize progress by 
our Club or District. We can also give recognition to those Lions who led the efforts. This 
celebration can be done through many avenues including meetings, social media, 
certificates, or newsletters. 
 
Let’s Serve and Grow Together! 
 

FVDG William Simpson - TCB 

  

Coming Soon!! 

 

 



 

Montgomery Lions  
Bingo 

Saturday February 4rd 

  
P & S C Meeting  

Weds February 7th  
@China Bear (1500 N. Fwy)  

  

Bowl-a-thon 2024  
For more info see flyer below  

Saturday February 10th @ 12:30pm  

  

 

  

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffiles.constantcontact.com%2Fc615bd2d001%2F6df0a48a-69e9-4f04-bcc4-ca71288fa8d1.pdf%3Frdr%3Dtrue&data=05%7C02%7C%7C30b43894d0fd4d4f4c3208dc3ce7016e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638452210070223171%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LI5WH0AJ2Oo2iqfr26DC0dE58yCDqLA6uHy%2F77Zqkeo%3D&reserved=0


 

  

 

DOWNLOAD A .PDF COPY OF PAWPRINTS AT NEWSLETTERS 

NEXT PAWPRINTS WILL BE PUBLISHED THURSDAY MARCH 1. 
DEADLINE FOR CONTRIBUTIONS TO 

NEWSLETTER@LIONS2S2.ORG IS MONDAY FEBRUARY 26th. 

  

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lions2s2.org%2Fnewsletters.html&data=05%7C02%7C%7C30b43894d0fd4d4f4c3208dc3ce7016e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638452210070232383%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NNDr4KFLWnb1Rl7E2liwWp3UfEO9LzbnrMiC3LzxN7M%3D&reserved=0
mailto:NEWSLETTER@LIONS2S2.ORG
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